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MUNICIPALITE REGIONALE D’'OTTAWA CARLETON RAPPORT
Our File/N/Réf. 03 02-96-0009

Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 6 September 1996

TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Management Board

SUBJECT/OBJET NENA WIRELESS UPDATE

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the 9-1-1 Management Board receive this report for information.

BACKGROUND

The Chair ofthe 9-1-1 ManagementBoard received the attached documentatioanf the
National Emergency Number Association witlespect to the FederaCommunications
Commission’s adoption of rules to implement enhar&zddl forwireless services. Hequested
that this information be submitted to the Board at its next meeting.

Approved by
R. Nelson
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National Emergency
NENA

Number Association

47849 Papermill Road
Coshocton, Ohio 43812-9724
(614) 622-8911

Fax (614) 622-2090
1-800-332-3911

June 7, 1996
Dear NENA Member,
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Through our Washington legislative activities, NENA has learned that the FCC will dis-
close the Revision of the Commission’s Rules ensuring wireless carrier compatibility with
Enhanced 9-1-1 Emergency Calling Systems (CC Docket No. 94-102, RM 8143).

The announcement will be made at at meeting on Wednesday June 12, 1996 at 9:30 a.m. in
Room 856 at 1919 M Street N.W. Washington, D.C. The Commission’s summary states: “The
Commission will consider action concerning establishment of E 9-1-1 rules for wireless carriers.”

The commission will also disclose the inter-connection and resale obligations pertaining to
Commercial Mobile Radio Services (CC Docket No. 94-54). The Comumission’s surnmary
states: “The Commission will consider resale and roaming obligations for providers of Commercial
Mobile Radio Services.”

We are hopeful that the summaries will contain many of NENA'’s recommendations and
will share the findings with you as soon as possible.

Yours Truly,

(W7 Lointss

William E. Stanton
Executive Director
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National Emergency CMERGEN

Number Association NENA
47849 Papermill Road
Coshocton, Ohio 43812-9724
(614) 622-8911
Fax (614) 622-2090
1-800-332-3911

June 12, 1996

Dear NENA Member,

annxxxxxxzxz NENA Wireless Update ARARREAMNAKK KR
Following is today’s FCC Revision of the Commission’s Rules ensuring wireless carrier
compatibility with Enhanced 9-1-1 Emergency Calling Systems (CC Docket No. 94-102, RM
8143).

This action impacts all of us in 9-1-1 and I encourage you to review the report carefully. You can
look forward to in-depth analysis of the ruling from NENA in the coming weeks.

Yours Truly,

L. Laimis

William E. Stanton
Executive Director
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that anv wirdless call. including a call from a handset that docs not tunsmit a MIN. will be
transmitted to a PSAP.

Action by the Commissian June 12. 1996. by Repart & Oxder and Fusther Notice of
Pmposedkulmdmg (FCC 96-/#). Chairman Hundt. Commissioners Quello, Ness, and
Chong.
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Wircless Telecommunications Bureau contact:  Peter Wolfe at (202):418-1310.



